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16 November 2020 

 

Dear Mr Ramsay 
 
Medicines Management 
 
Further to my letter of 28 August, I am pleased to be able to confirm the revised Patient 
Safety Notice (PSN) 055 The Safe Storage of Medicines: Cupboards, which provides advice 
on appropriate environments for the storage and preparation of medicines and replaces 
PSN 030, has now been published on the NHS Wales Delivery Unit’s website.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Dr Andrew Goodall 

 
cc:   Andrew Evans, Chief Pharmaceutical Officer, Welsh Government 
 CGU Mailbox 

Cabinet Mailbox 
 

file:///D:/Users/www.wales.gov.uk
https://du.nhs.wales/files/notices/psn055-the-safe-storage-of-medicines-cupboards-replaces-psn030-april-2016-pdf/

